From: Stephanie Hall <steph.hall@stephenson.co.uk> on behalf of James Stephenson <jfs@stephenson.co.uk>
Sent: 29 March 2019 12:10
To: cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk <cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk>
Cc: derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk <derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk>; earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Subject: York Outer Ring Road - Earswick Parish Council 
 
Dear Cath, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 22nd March and whereas I have no objection in principle to recommending our clients sign the consent form, I would just like your comments/acceptance on the following matters:- 
 
· Over what period of time do you anticipate the works taking place and will there be a final date for completion of these surveys. 
 
· You refer to prior notice and we would want at least one week’s written notice to give to our clients. 
 
· What payment are you proposing making for this prior entry arrangement. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
With kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James Stephenson 
		Sent on behalf of
James Stephenson  MA (Cantab) FRICS FAAV

	RICS REGISTERED VALUER

	Stephenson & Son, York Auction Centre, Murton, York YO19 5GF
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